
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers      21st September 2023 
 
 
 
Parent Pay  
 
We are now a few weeks into the school year and using the new Parent Pay system. 
Hopefully you are all able to log on and can navigate around the system.  
 
Here are a few things that may help: 
 
Sign up and Consent 
 
If a trip, club or event is added a date will be given that this has to be given to sign up and 
consent by. After this date the item will not show on your account. We need to give a date to 
do this by to ensure we follow all safeguarding and that we have everything in place in enough 
time. We really would prefer all parents to use Parent Pay to do this, however if you miss the 
date to give consent/sign up by you can contact the school office and we look at the item you 
want to see if we can add your child on.      
 
 
School Uniform 
 
All school uniform must now be ordered with the school office, either by email or phone. Once 
ordered the items will be added to your Parent Pay account for you to make payment. On 
receipt of the payment, we will the send the uniform home with your child. If we need to order 
the item in, we will notify you by text. 
 
 
Dinner Money 
 
For those who have a school meal each day the cost is now £3.25 per day, £16.25 per week. 
Dinners are payable each week in advance. You can top up your account to hold a credit and  
this will reduce when a lunch is taken. 
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